
From: Kelley Gandurski  
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 4:30 PM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Gifts 

 
Hi Rich, 
 
I received 2 gifts this weekend from 2 separate volunteers as an early Christmas gift.  One was a pair of 
cloth gloves and the other was a candle.  Neither gift was likely more than $10.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Kelley A. Gandurski 
Executive Director 
Chicago Animal Care and Control 
 


